City of Tacoma
Public Works Department

Notice of Public Hearing
Tuesday May 9, 2017
5:15 PM
Tacoma City Council Chambers

Proposed disposition of approximately 1.95 acres of property located near the Puyallup Avenue bridge,
Pierce County Parcel Number 4715024400, Tacoma, Washington

A public hearing has been scheduled regarding transfer of property utilized by Tacoma Water to the
Department of Public Works. The property will subsequently be conveyed to the Puyallup Tribe of

Indians in order to support the replacement of the Puyallup Avenue Bridge over the Puyallup River.

For additional information, please contact Gloria Fletcher at (253) 502-8573
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